
 
November 2022 
 
Dear families 

We are delighted to inform you about our rearranged trip to the Science and Media Museum that links with both 
our science and computing topics.  All students will be able to enjoy the museum exhibits and experience the 
‘Wonderlab’ exhibit, ‘Creative Coding’ workshop, and ‘A Beautiful Planet’ IMAX experience. Wonderlab is all about 
experimenting with science and students will have the opportunity to investigate how light and sound work 
through an amazing range of fun, interactive exhibits. 

The students and staff will be travelling on foot at 9:30am and will return before the end of the academy 
day.  Therefore, as usual, pupils should arrive at school promptly at 8.30am.  Packed lunches, a drink and a snack 
will be provided. Alternative transport will be provided in the instance of extreme weather conditions. 
  
Year group: Year 3  
 
Classes: Nottingham and Trinity   
 
Date of visit: Friday 20th January 2023  
 
Students must wear: Green uniform   
  
Best wishes 
 
Mrs Southworth and Mrs Whitehouse-Walker 
Year 3 Class Teachers  
 
 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
Year 3: Science and Media Museum – Friday 20 January 2023  

 
 
Name of Child: ___________________________                                                           Class: _____________________ 
 
 
 

I give permission for my child to attend the trip to: Science and Media Museum on 20.01.2023 
 
I would like to be a parent/carer volunteer on the trip to: Science and Media Museum on 20.01.2023 
 
Name of volunteer: _______________________ 
 
   

 
 
Parent / carer name: _______________________Signature: ________________________ Date: _____________ 


